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July 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian

We have lockers available to hire and they are always in great demand. Priority will
be given to Year 7 students and where possible lockers will be allocated close to Tutor
Rooms. Keys will be given to students in September 2023.

Locker hire will cost £10 per academic year and this includes a key or a padlock
depending on the type of locker. Extra keys, replacement keys or replacement
padlocks will cost £5.00 each.

Students are required to return the key or padlock during the final weeks of the
academic year and a refund of £5.00 per locker will be given when the key/padlock is
returned to the Finance Office.

If your child wishes to rent a locker, please complete the slip below and return it to the
Finance Office. Any slips returned without payment being made will not be processed.

Lockers will be searched if school feels that it is necessary to do so in the
interest of health and safety or prohibited items being in school. By signing the
slip below parents/carers are agreeing to this course of action.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Oakley
Headteacher

Wildern School
Finance Office

| would like to rent a locker. Payment has been made via Parentpay/| enclose £10.00
(cheque to be made payable to Wildern School).
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